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To:      Utah Public Service Commission

From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities
            Ric Campbell, Director
            Lowell Alt, Manager
            Ron Burrup, Technical Consultant

Date:   July 20, 2000

RE:     PacifiCorp's Lifeline Rate Program (Revised), Docket 99-035-10

Issue: 
On July 12, 2000 the Division of Public Utilities submitted a Lifeline Stipulation, and draft
tariffs to the Commission for
review. Subsequently, PacifiCorp requested several changes in the
stipulation which clarify the purpose of the Lifeline
Account. The Division now submits the
revised Lifeline Stipulation to the Commission for approval. The changes are
underlined for
easy identification. The Division has submitted the revised stipulation to the other parties and no
party
has objected to the changes. The draft tariffs remain unchanged.

Recommendation:
The Commission’s May 24, 2000 order required a lifeline rate to be implemented within 90 days. In order to meet the
Commission’s time frame, the Division requests that the Commission review
the Joint Lifeline Stipulation and Electric
Service Schedule No. 3, and Electric Service Schedule No. 91. and issue its order approving or modifying the
stipulation and/or tariffs by August 22,
2000, with an effective date of September 1, 2000.

cc:       CCS, Attn: Roger Ball
            DCED, Attn: Sherm Roquiero
            CUC, Attn: Jeff Fox
            SLCAP, Attn: Betsy Wolf
            PacifiCorp, Attn: Andy Riley
            LCG, Attn: Gary Dodge        
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